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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

TO THE OFFICE OF THE UNITED NATIONS, GENEVA

Statement at the Universal Periodic Review (UPR) of the Republic of Guinea Bissau, Palais des Nations, Geneva, 23rd January 2015

Thank you Mr. President. 

Trinidad and Tobago welcomes the Delegation of the Republic of Guinea Bissau on this second cycle of their Universal Periodic Review (UPR). 

Mr. President, 

Despite the dearth of “easy victories”, Guinea Bissau must be commended for its resilience in the face of difficulties and its steadfast commitment to realizing its urgent, medium-term and long-term plans. 

My delegation notes the high-level mission to Guinea Bissau conducted by the UN Assistant Secretary General for Human Rights at the request of its Government. We wish to further commend efforts to provide human rights training in the administration of justice and to support its National Human Rights Commission.
My delegation wishes to recommend that Guinea Bissau consider the following:

1. That measures be put in place to increase access to education for all children and to improve the educational infrastructure and quality of education.  
2. That steps be taken to increase women’s participation in society as well as to further secure the rights of women and girls.
Trinidad and Tobago extends best wishes to the Delegation of Guinea Bissau for a successful review. 
I thank you Mr. President.
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